September, 2017
Dear Parents,

I am excited about the new school year! The start of first grade brings for
all of us a mix of new experiences, familiar classmates, and new friends. I am
looking forward to getting to know your child. Please answer the following questions
to help me get acquainted.

Thank you,

Ms. Murphy

1. What does your child enjoy both in and outside of school?

2. What causes your child to feel especially good about herself or himself?
(This might include activities, talents, or specific ways of communicating that
your child responds to especially well.)

3. Are there any areas of your child's education about which you have specific
concerns? How would you like to see him or her improve?

4. Is there any other information you would like to share about your child?



Email List
Please send me an email at jsokolski@arlington.k12.ma.us with your name and your
child name so that I can add you to my parent group.
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